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NO`rlcE OF pOs`rpoNEMENT

Please be informed that the PIA Central Ofrice-BAG  Chairperson and Head
Secretariat will be on official travel during the scheduled bid opening on July
01, 2024 for the Procurement of Equipment for the Workplace Modernization
Project.

Section 29 of the 2016 Revised IRR of RA 9184 provides:
"In  ccrse  the  bids  cannot  be  opened  as  scheduled  due  to

justifea:ble recrsorrs,  the  BAC  shall take  custody  Of the bids
subrndked  and resched:ale t:he  opering  Of bids  on the n,ext
working  day  or  at  the  soonest  posstbte  time  through the
issuance  Of a  Notiee  Of Postponeneut  to  be posted in the
PhflGBPS  website  and the  uiebsj:te  Of the  PToouring  Erutrty
cornemed:

In relation thereto, the bid opening for the abovementioned project is rescheduled on 05
July 2024 at 10:00 AM.

Please be guided accordingly.
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